
The Faculty Advisory Committee to the Board of Regents (FAC) 
invites you to join us for an Informational Update

Friday, November 4, 2022: 11:00 AM – 12:30 PM
via YouTube: http://youtu.be/3ctRVA3Dnx8

Your faculty colleagues from around the system will provide status updates on the following 
areas:

• ACME (Alignment and Completion of Math and English) Policy Implementation
• Department Chairs at Community Colleges
• Financial Situation at Western Connecticut State University

The Faculty Advisory Committee (FAC) was created in the 2011 legislative session, the same year that the community colleges, state universities, and Charter Oak State 
College were consolidated into one system under the Board of Regents (BOR). The FAC members are elected by the campuses. There are ten voting members - four 
from the state universities, four from the community colleges and two from Charter Oak - and eight alternates. They include both teaching and non-teaching faculty (the 
latter also known as professional staff). The Chairs, Colena Sesanker of GWCC and David Blitz of CCSU of the FAC serve as ex-officio, non-voting members of the 
Board of Regents.
The FAC is charged with representing the perspectives of faculty and staff, and providing information and advice, to the BOR and the legislative committees of 
cognizance. Legislation requires that the FAC report to the BOR twice a year, and yearly to the Higher Education and Employment Advancement Committee of the 
Connecticut General Assembly.

http://youtu.be/3ctRVA3Dnx8

